
 

 

 
 
23 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
You are invited to a Christmas Family Ceilidh at St Charles Church Hall on Saturday 
17 December. It will start at 6.00pm and finish at 8.45pm/9.00pm.  
 
No experience needed at all as a caller will teach and lead you in the dances.  
 
This is a free joint parish event with Sacred Heart and families from St Oswald’s are 
also invited, so it’s a great opportunity for children to meet each other. You can bring 
your own drinks and nibbles. If you’d like to attend, there are sign-up sheets at the 
back of Church, or you could leave a message with the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elizabeth OMahony 
Ceilidh Band Leader and School Governor 
 


